
 
 
 
Jamie V. Harrmann 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com (sent via email) 
 

March 29, 2015 
 
Dear Ms. Harrmann: 
 
I am receipt of your March 25 response to my March 2 request under the Illinois Freedom of 
Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. I would like to clarify/correct this March 2 request and request to 
obtain copies via email of the following public records pertaining to the Millennium Station Concourse 
(f/k/a Randolph Street Station): 

• Request for Proposals (RFP) published in January 2005 for the “leasing and management of 
Randolph Street station leasable space;” as referenced in Minutes of the Metra Board of 
Directors Briefing from September 16, 2005, page 4. Please include any and all amendments, 
attachments, exhibits, or other modifications to this RFP.  

• Any and all proposals received in response to this January 2005 RFP, including but not limited to 
responses from “the Beitler Company with Friedman & Bass” and “Randolph Station Concourse 
Ventures” (as referenced in Minutes of the Metra Board of Directors Briefing from September 
16, 2005, page 4). Please include any and all amendments, attachments, exhibits, or other 
modifications to these proposals.  

 
Whatever fees are incurred for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost will 
exceed $10.00. If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel 
justifies the refusal to release the information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Noah Carson-Nelson 
 
Research Analyst, UNITE HERE Local 1 
C: 312-933-4045 
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